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Email Announcement

Office of the University Registrar

Date:
October 9, 2013

To:
Selected Students

From:
OHIO Registrar

Subject:
Friendly Reminder:  Enrolled for class that starts October 14 or after

Dear Student,

This is a friendly reminder that you are enrolled in one or more classes with a class begin date of October 14, 2013, or after.

Please check My OHIO Student Center to review your class schedule to ensure you do not miss the first meeting of your class.

If you no longer wish to be enrolled in one of these classes, please drop the class before the class begin date. Please check Course Offerings for specific dates. If this is the only class on your schedule, please contact your college or regional campus student services office to cancel your registration.

Best wishes for a successful fall semester.

Debra M. Benton

University Registrar

